MARCH GENERAL MEETING

SPC Land Acknowledgement

"As we gather for this meeting physically dispersed and virtually constructed let us take a moment to reflect on the meaning of place and in doing so recognise the various traditional lands on which we do our business today.

We wish to acknowledge this land on which this SPC meeting is taking place. For thousands of years it has been the traditional land of the Hohokam, the Akimel O'odham, and most recently, the Salt River Pima Indian Community. Today, this meeting place is still the home to many Indigenous people from across Maricopa, and we are grateful to have the opportunity to live and work on this land."



AGENDA

MARCH 17, 2021

- Executive Board Updates (5 min)
- SPC Rep Announcements (5 min)
 - Q&A with Dr. Menzel (15 min)
- SUSD Governing Board 101

SUSD Board President, Jann-Michael Greenburg SUSD Board Vice President, Julie Cieniawski

EXECUTIVE BOARD UPDATES

Executive Board Nominating Committee 2 to 5 SPC Representatives Needed

Responsibilities of the Nominating Committee include:

- Track nominee submissions
- Confirm nominee eligibility
- Recruit nominees if there are not enough applicants
- Present the slate of nominees to the SPC Executive Board

email Holly Davidson at hdavidson@scottsdaleparentcouncil.org by Monday, March 22th.

EXECUTIVE BOARD UPDATES

- Executive Board Nominations All Members
- Executive Board Elections SPC Reps
- April 21 General Meeting SEA & SSPA School Year Highlights

SCOTTSDALE PARENT COUNCIL

REP ANNOUNCEMENTS

SCOTTSDALE PARENT COUNCIL

Q&A SUPERINTENDENT MENZEL

In the interest of time, questions were submitted in advance



SUSD Board President

Jann-Michael Greenburg

SUSD Board Vice President

Julie Cieniawski



JANN-MICHAEL GREENBURG

TERM OF OFFICE: 2019-2022



JULIE CIENIAWSKI

TERM OF OFFICE: 2021-2024

QUESTIONS? COMMENTS? LET US KNOW!

President@ScottsdaleParentCouncil.org

www.scottsdaleparentcouncil.org